
  

 

 

 

 

        

       

  

     

  

       

    

 
 

              

             

                 

 

 

              

          

 

          
 
 
 

  
 

 
 

     
   

       
      

 
 

 

This authorization only applies to Weeneebayko Area Health Authority Paramedics who have received CPAP 

7 Cedar Street, Suite 202 

Sudbury, ON P3E 1A2 

705.675.4783 

To: Jeff Gunner, Interim Director, WAHA Paramedic Service 

CC: Steve O’Neil, Senior Field Manager, North Field Office 

Helene Cameron, Field Manager, North Field Office 

From: Dr. Jason Prpic, Regional Medical Director, Centre for Prehospital Care & Trauma 

Services 

Re: CPAP Medical Directive Authorization 

Date: June 17, 2019 

This letter will serve as authorization for the implementation of the Auxiliary PCP Continuous Positive Airway 

Pressure (CPAP) Medical Directive. The CPAP medical directive is outlined within the provincial ALS Patient 

Care Standards v4.5. The applicable medical directive and skill registry is available for viewing on the HSNCPC 

website. https://www.hsnsudbury.ca/portalen/basehospital/ 

training and are certified in the Auxiliary PCP CPAP medical directive 

Should you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me. 

Thank you, 

Jason Prpic, MD, CCFP (EM) 
Regional Medical Director 
Centre for Prehospital Care | Trauma Services 
Health Sciences North | Horizon Santé-Nord 
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